
SUMMER 2022 NEWSLETTER

NEW MINIATURES AVAILABLE!



CLICK THE BUTTON BELOW TO ACCESS
THE SUBSCRIBER PREVIEW PAGE!

EXCLUSIVE ACCESS FOR SUBSCRIBERS UNTIL
JULY 13,  2022 AT 6:00 P.M. MT.



Hello again!
I am so happy to connect with you all after
some time.  I recently started a new job, so
it has been a very busy spring getting up to

speed with all the new things that come
with new employment. I hope you are all

well and enjoying your summers.



I have 14 new miniature paintings available
on my subscriber preview page.  

This page will be available to you starting
Monday, July 11, 2022, at 10 a.m. Mountain

Time.



Please use the password









These paintings are exclusive to my
newsletter subscribers until Wednesday,

July 13 at 12:00 p.m. MT, at which time I will
post any that remain on my Etsy store and

on my website store page.



I hope you will take a peek at these new
minis.  I am going to be focusing on some
larger paintings over the remainder of the
summer, so it may be a little while before I

update my shop again.







I am not planning any workshops, but I am
taking private bookings for up to three
students.  Please reach out if you are

interested!



classes



You can now find my paintings in the Art
Gallery of Alberta's Shop AGA.  I am

honoured to be included in their store, and
I hope you will check it out if you are in the

art gallery.

feel free to reach out
I am always happy to connect with you and

talk art of any kind.  You can reach me
through my website or by replying to this

email.



Take care, everyone, and I hope to see you
in my studio some day!

new representation



WORKSHOPS OPEN FOR
PRIVATE BOOKINGS!

ALL
SUPPLIES

INCLUDED



**
2.5 -  3 HR

WORKSHOP



**
$95/PERSON



**

MAX 3
STUDENTS


